
 

In August and September, we’re running an intergenerational art project for older 
and younger Coburg residents.  

You can be connected with a young person to get to know them, share stories, and 
have fun developing some art. You don’t have to be a professional artist. Anyone 
can do it!  You will be guided by two friendly professional local artists called Steph 
and Glen.   

You can be part of this project from your home. You don’t need to meet in person. 
We will be following safe COVID practices. 

All the work will be developed into a large artwork to be displayed in Victoria Mall. 
When the COVID restrictions ease, you can see the artwork in person and meet 
the other participants. 

If you are interested, phone or email Elly Gardner at Council to find out more. 

Ph: 0429 611 331 

Email: egardner@moreland.vic.au 

Contact Elly 

(Please note that other languages can be catered for if English is not spoken) 

Would you like to connect with young people and be part 
of a fun art project? 


